
 

December 9, 2015 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2015-0237 – 2015 Natural Gas Market Review 
 
On November 25, 2015, the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) issued a letter inviting parties to participate 
in the 2015 Natural Gas Market Review Consultation and Stakeholder Conference to be held January 21, 
2016.  This letter is to advise that Union Gas Limited plans to participate and will make a presentation. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original Signed by] 
 
Karen Hockin 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
 
  


	Karen Hockin

